
Friday, 18th August 

 

 

 

 
ATK Testing 
A reminder that as we continue to move towards normalcy ATK tests are no longer required for entry 
to school for students, staff, parents or visitors from this weekend. 

 
Primary  
Year 1 and Year 2  have been innovating the 
diary of Pirate Jed. They have changed some of 
the characters and events. This will eventually 
lead to the children writing their own diary 
entries. In mathematics, Year 2 have continued 
to work with money, this week moving on to 
pounds. Year 1 children have been learning 
about teen numbers, they have been 
representing numbers in a variety of ways such 
as using tens frames and bead strings. In IPC the 
children have been learning about oceans and 
shipping routes.  Linked to their English text, 
Leon and the Place Between, everyone in Year 3 

practised and performed a fantastic magic trick, with Year 4 as their audience.  In mathematics the 
students have been revisiting addition and subtraction using the vertical method.  Some people were 
very confident to explain to their friends how to borrow and regroup, when necessary. Year 4 have 
been expanding their knowledge on division this week by looking at dividing 3-digit numbers. The 
students have also written diary entries linked to their class boo, and.then edited and improved their 
writing skills; setting their next writing targets.  In IPC, Year 6 students continued 'The Holiday Show'. 
They have started to plan a project to create a website using Google Sites and become ‘Travel 
Writers’. Their website will hopefully persuade viewers to want to travel to a country, visit famous 
landmarks and much more!  
 
Chinese New Year  
Everyone enjoyed the Chinese New Year celebrations on Monday 23 January.  Thank 
you to all of the parents who joined students and staff for a parade before watching 
the Lion Dance. In the afternoon there were some amazing performances and then a 
host of special activities that students completed in house teams.  Well done to 
everyone who participated.  Photos are below and on the next page. 

 

Monday  30 January 
ASA Programme 
 

Tuesday 31 January 
ASA programme 
 

Wednesday 1 February 
ASA programme 
 

Thursday 2 February 
ASA programme 
 

Friday 3 February 
ASA programme 
 

Saturday 4 February 
Dorm trip to  Backyard 168  Outdoor Cinema 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 16 January— Saturday 21 January 

 
 
 
 
 

 Attendance to school is important!  
Research shows that students who 
are absent for more than 10% of 
lessons will make much less progress 
than students attending at least the 
expected 95% of lessons. 

 Please avoid missing school days 
unless unavoidable! 

 Students in Year 1 to Year 12 should 
be in school by 07:45. Late students 
miss learning and key information. 
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Chinese New Year  
More photos below…. 

 

The St. Stephen’s International School 
Khao Yai Weekly Bulletin 

Dr Kevin Hylands 

Head of Campus 

2022 - 2023 Bulletin 14: Monday 30 January 2023 


